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PURPOSE: To inform Bureau staff of National Apprenticeship and    
Training Standards registered for Australia-New Zealand Direct 
Line.    
  
BACKGROUND: These Standards were developed by ATR Nathaniel 
Brown, Ontario, California.  They were registered February 21.  
ANZDL is a training effort which combines classroom instruction 
with on-the-job learning focused on the international trade and 
transportation industry.  The occupation, Transportation Clerk, 
was approved as apprenticeable in July 1993.  (See Bulletin 93-
15.) 
 
ANZDL's apprenticeship program provides familiarization with 
general practices of international trade and teaches apprentices 
about specific processes involved in the movement of cargo 
internationally.                                                 
 
The company has four sites:  Chicago, Philadelphia, Houston, and 
Long Beach.  The apprenticeship program is being initiated at 
the Long Beach site.                                             
 
Because of its unique situation, the program is being registered 
atthe National Office.                                          
          
 
ACTION:  All servicing of this program will be the 
responsibility of the Regional Director, Region IX.  The 
Regional Director shall assign the program to the workload of a 
Bureau Apprenticeship and Training Representative (ATR), who 
will enter the program into AIMS.  The National Office is to be 
advised immediately of the AIMS Program Number. 
 
The ATR will register all apprentice actions under the terms of 
the National Standards regardless of training location, and 
provide service and assistance to the program director. 
 
This Circular is effective immediately. 
 
 


